
Outagamie County 4-H Horse Association  

Distance Riding Program  

You work and play hard with your project horse.  

 

For your own awareness, we would like you to keep track of the time that you put in  

Website: https://outagamie.uwex.edu/4-h-youth-development/member-resources/  

(Look for this form)  

 

At the end of the year, you will receive a plaque if you spend 150 or more hours with 

your project horse.  Each you will earn an engraved disk with the 150+ hours you 

spend with your horse to add to your plaque  

If you do not achieve 150 hours, that is OK.  Just keep track and turn in your hours, as 

all members will be recognized.  Hours logged must be from the current 4-H calendar 

year.  October 1st-September 30th. 

Logged hours are due to the Horse Association by October 7th.  Send to Kathy Filen, 

W10172 School Rd, Hortonville, WI 54944 

Indicate on the log what you and your project horse have done together along with the 

time in increments of .25 minutes 

• If you calculate in increments of .25 minutes, the sheet will automatically add that 

time for you!  

 

Have fun with your project horse/ pony! 

Activities you can track towards your hours:  

1. Ground Work, Manners, Trailering 

2. Pleasure/ Trail Riding 

3. Training: Riding/ Showmanship/ 

Driving 

4. Showing: Riding/ Showmanship/ 

Driving 

5. Grooming: Daily and/or Show 

Preparation  

6. Cleaning Stalls 

7. Maintaining/ Building your horses’ 

environment (barn, fencing, field) 

8. Feeding/ Loading Hay or Grain 

9. Veterinarian/ Farrier Health Care  

 


